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December 9, 2013 
 
Delivered By Courier and RESS 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor, 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Attention: Kirsten Walli 
  Board Secretary 
 
Re: Haldimand County Hydro Inc. (EB-2013-0134) 

Notice of Application and Hearing 
2014 Cost of Service Electricity Distribution Rate Application 

 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
On December 5, 2013, the Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) issued its draft 
Notice of Application and Hearing (the “Notice”) with respect to Haldimand County 
Hydro Inc.’s 2014 cost of service electricity distribution rate application.  In 
accordance with the Letter of Direction which accompanied the Notice, Haldimand 
County Hydro Inc. hereby submits a PDF version of the completed Notice; that is, 
incorporating the actual date of “December 29, 2013” in the fourth bullet now that 
the publication date is known.  The Notice will be published in the two local 
newspapers within Haldimand County Hydro Inc.’s service area, including: (i) The 
Haldimand Press on December 18, 2013; and (ii) The Sachem on December 19, 
2013. 
 
Two hard copies of the Notice are now enclosed and an electronic copy has been 
submitted through the Board’s Regulatory Electronic Submission System (“RESS”). 
 
Yours truly, 
HALDIMAND COUNTY HYDRO INC. 
 
Original signed by 
 
Jacqueline A. Scott 
Finance Manager 


